
 

 
 

Service Department Update 
Service Director 

Andy Bashore 
April 22nd, 2025 

Street Department: 
The crews are working on asphalt patches and brick repairs throughout the city.              
   
Water and Sewer Department: 
The water and sewer crews are working on MTU replacements and rehabbing catch basins.           
 
Urban Forestry/Grounds Maintenance: 
The crews are performing tree maintenance and groundwork throughout the city, working on 
spring clean-up, and starting to mow.  
 
Utility Crew: 
The crew has been working on replacing street signs and street lights throughout the city.               
 
2025 Street Project 
The bid was awarded on 4/17/2025 and will have a pre-construction meeting in the next couple 
of weeks.   
 
2025 Sidewalk Project  
The bid was awarded on 4/17/2025 and will have a pre-construction meeting in the next couple 
of weeks.  
 
Stanbery Project 
The project will be completed this week.   
 
Commonwealth project  
The project is complete; the concrete work was installed last week. 
 



North Columbia Project  
The project started last week. 
 
 
A few Service Dept. Highlights- 
The crews completed a spring clean-up on the dog park. 
The crews completed an alley leaf clean-up. 
The 2025 Franklin Water Soil contract has been finalized.   
Community Foundation banners have been installed on Main Street.  
The crews assisted the City of Columbus with tree trimming for the Alum Creek bridge project.  
The crews are working on ADA pad repairs and replacements. 
Columbia Gas is finishing up work on Sheridan Ave from last year, the project should be finished 
by late May. 
 


